
CONSIDERATION OF APPOINTMENT OF MEMBERS TO THE STUDENT HEALTH 
ADVISORY COUNCIL

Action Item:

Per policy BDF(LEGAL) the board shall appoint at least five members to the Student Health 
Advisory Council (SHAC). A majority of members must be persons who are parents of students 
enrolled in the district and who are not employed by the district. One of those members shall 
serve as chair of the SHAC.

Superintendent’s Recommendation:

I recommend the board appoint the following members: Brandi Musick (parent), Kirstin Johnson 
(Board Member, parent), Shanna Nelson (parent, SHAC Chair), Brandy Isles-Hurst (parent, 
substitute), and Corinna Allen (parent).

Suggested Motion:

I move to approve the appointment of the SHAC members for 2025-2026 school year as 
presented.


